
 

 

 

Fishergate Primary School Newsletter 

27.6.25 

ANOTHER NEW FACE FOR FISHERGATE 

I am sure that you will have noticed that the play equipment outside the Key Stage 1 door has been re-built 
and is now full operational – the children certainly have, and it is getting more use than ever. Thank you very 
much to the hugely kind family who paid for this to happen!  

We hope that you can join us for the Sports Days this week – please remember to dress your child for the 
weather, apply sunscreen beforehand and send them in with their water bottle.  

I also hope that you are able to come and support the summer fair the Saturday after next. It really is a case 
of the more people who help the less work there is to do for everyone, so please help if you can. I would like 
to take this opportunity to thank our fantastic Friends of Fishergate who always work so hard to pull together 
an entertaining and very enjoyable afternoon.  

Have a great weekend – hopefully in some sunshine!  

 

 DATES 

 

Mon 30th – Y5/6 trip 

Thurs 3rd – KS1 sports 
afternoon 

Fri 4th Sports day Y3/4 am 
Y5/6pm  

Sat 5th – Summer Fair  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIENDS OF FISHERGATE  

Raffle Tickets 
Will have come home in your children’s bags this week. Please return 
your bought ticket stubs and money to school, along with any unused 
tickets (which will be sold at the fair) as soon as possible please! 
 
Thursday 3rd July Summer Fair Donations Day! 
Drop your kind donations in the lower school hall (or the office)as you 
drop your children, so we can prep the goods for Saturday! 
 
Plant Stall at the Summer Fair 
Please consider donating any unwanted or surplus plants 
(indoor/outdoor) for our Plant Stall. Plants can be dropped at Tamsin’s 
House at 9 Fulford Cross YO10 or bring them into school Friday 4th 
or  directly on the day of the Fair! 
 
Cake Donations for the Fair 
Do you love baking? Can you create amazing tasty sweet treats? Tray 
bakes, cakes, cupcakes? Please deliver your eateries to the fair on the 
day as we cannot guarantee storage prior during warm temperatures.  
We really hope to see you all on Saturday 5th July. Doors open 12 
midday - bring your family, neighbours & friends. Please remember this 
is a cash event - so coins, change and notes will be accepted on all our 
refreshments stalls, tombolas and games & ice creams. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PHASE UPDATES 

EYU – This week in Early Years, we have been very excited about meeting our new class teachers. Marianne 
Renny and Lauren Moss visited us and told us all about life in Year 1.  We also found out that Mrs Renny loves baby 
animals and the colour green.  Mrs Moss is a big fan of cheese, even the really smelly ones.  We then wrote 
questions for our new teachers to find out even more about them.  In Maths, we have been developing our 
problem-solving skills and using our knowledge of addition and subtraction and solving a range of problems.  In 
the forest we were looking for bees and leaving them places to stay. 

Year 1/2 – We've had an exciting week in KS1 this week with Year 1 visiting their new class for next year and 
meeting our new Year 1 teacher for next year Mrs Meyerhoff. Most exciting of all was our fantastic trip to Yorkshire 
Wildlife park on Tuesday, which the children absolutely loved! Thank you to all the parents who volunteered and for 
bringing the children to school extra early! Hopefully they slept well on Tuesday night .... their teachers certainly 
did! We've lots to look forward to next week, with KS1 Sports Day taking place at 1pm on Thursday 3rd July. We 
hope to see you all there .....don't forget your trainers as we love to see those parent races!  

Year 3/4 - had a superb invasion day on the field battling out history between the Celts and the Romans! In 
English we have been learning how to make a balanced argument and phrases which may be used. The children 
were very good at arguing reasons against having a school uniform. Looking forward to seeing you at 9:15am next 
Friday for our sports morning. 

Y5/6 - Year 5/6 have made an excellent start to stitching the designs for their pencil cases. We also have all sorts 
of secret plans for the Leavers' Show.... 
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BODHI NEWS 

This we week we have started walking 
around school with Bodhi on his harness 
and lead. The children have been 
brilliant at remembering not to crowd 
around him.  

The teachers are also enjoying spending 
time with him.  
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